PLANNING INVITATION TO 23/01645/FUL — LAND ADLACENT TO 47
BRYANSTON ROAD SOUTHAMPTON 5019 7AQ

Thank you for allowing me this time to address the Panel.

I feel the approval of this application will be a problem for the future for Bryanston
Road and surrounding area. Not because most of the residents in the Cul de Sac and
along Bryanston Road have lived there along time, stuck in their ways and don’t want
change and progress, but because we have a lovely, peaceful, green area to reside in
for our older years and others with kids and pets, a safe place away from harm and

traffic.

If you could see and experience what we have yourselves, you would see what we
mean and understand how we feel and why we are against this build.

I am sure there are more suitable areas of vacant land, with better facilities and access
for families who would benefit from something better than a cramped estate.

I can see all the relevant environmental checks have been done and everything
probably looks very workable on Paper, but in the reality, it’s not very practical.

So I am asking to please don’t approve the application just because it may tick some
boxes and fill a quota but look at the bigger picture and see the impact it will have
longer term on our quiet residential space we share with our resident wildiife.

Thank you.
Silma Gallagher

Resident
Bryanston Road




